Dear Resica Elementary Parents and Guardians,

Sincerely,

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year! For those of you who are new to our school, we warmly welcome you. Children are more successful when parents, faculty, and students work together. The Resica PTO is set up as a bridge between home and school and your involvement really does make a difference in your child's education.

Our PTO strives to enhance your child's education by providing a number of activities and field trips that coincide with your child's curriculum. The money we raise helps to fund class trips, books, classroom supplies and a lot more. During the past years, the Resica PTO has provided learning opportunities that would have otherwise been unavailable to our children. As the new school year begins, we would once again ask for your support so that we can continue making resource and learning opportunities available to our children.

The annual membership dues are \$10.00 per family. Membership in the PTO is open to any adult having an active role in parenting or the education of a child currently enrolled in Resica Elementary School. If you are unable to make a financial contribution, we still appreciate your involvement to support our school.

We would like to thank you in advance for your support and generous contribution. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. May you have a wonderful school year!

The Resica PTO Board of Directors		
•	e the following form. Make checks payable mpleted form and cash/check at your earlie	
Student Name	Teacher:	
Email:		
Membership Dues:	\$	
Additional Donation	\$	
Total Amount Enclosed:	\$	
If Paying By Check – Check #		